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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

AAAS: CURRENTLY-DESIGNATED AAAS 
 

ODA will conduct a public hearing at the following place and time: 
 

Ohio Department of Aging 
246 N. High St., 1st Floor 
Room 1149 (Training Room) 
Columbus, OH 43215 

 
Wednesday, October 4, 2017 
12:00PM 

 
The purpose of the hearing is to give interested parties an opportunity to comment upon ODA’s proposed updates of 
addresses and contact information in OAC173-2-04. 
 
Any person may participate in the public hearing. To submit written testimony to ODA regarding the rule projects in 
lieu of presenting written testimony in person, please email the written testimony to ODA’s policy development 
manager, Tom Simmons, at tsimmons@age.ohio.gov before Wednesday, October 4, 2017. 
 
Participants may find area parking at street meters and area parking garages. The parking meters on Chestnut St. 
accept debit and credit cards. The Chestnut Street Garage at 44 E. Chestnut St. is across the street from the side of 
246 N. High St. 
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